
 

 

19th February 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: Year 8 – HPV Vaccinations 
 
Please see the message below from Vaccination UK regarding the HPV Vaccination for Year 8 pupils: 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child in YEAR 8 is due to receive the HPV vaccination this year, the HPV vaccination is for both Girls and Boys. 
Since 2023 The HPV vaccination is now given in a single dose in Year 8. 
Please go to https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2023/hull and complete a consent form online, please do this 
as soon as possible. 
If you do not wish to consent to your child having the vaccination, then please complete a NO consent via the same 
link. 
Information about the adolescent vaccines can be found on the following websites: 

• www.schoolvaccination.uk 
• https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6405e7ae8fa8f527fb67cb6a/UKHSA-12287-

immunisations-young-people.pdf 
• https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hpv-vaccine-vaccination-guide-leaflet 
• https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/immunisations-for-young-people 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Mrs Grandidge 
Deputy Headteacher 
Kelvin Hall School 
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